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Please put an end to this self-regulated, dog killing industry finally being exposed. 
 
From Jan 2012 to Sep 2013: 
- 324 greyhounds died at the track. They either collapsed on the track, in the catching pen or were 
euthanased as a result of their injuries. 
- 532 greyhounds had fractures. 90% of greyhounds with fractures are not raced again or not breed with.  
- 132 greyhounds were scratch from a race because they were dead 
- There were 31 186 injuries. These greyhounds were scratched from a race due to injuries or they 
suffered an injury from a race. 
 
I am strongly opposed to the continuation of greyhound racing in NSW for the reasons listed below.  
• High rates of over-breeding and large-scale killing of greyhounds  
• Industry’s acceptance of high level of greyhound ‘wastage’  
• High rates of injuries sustained during racing, often fatal  
• Reports of the use of performance enhancing drugs on the animals  
• Reports of inhumane methods of killing, often to healthy animals  
• Reports of links to organised crime  
• Insufficient commitment by Greyhound Racing NSW (GRNSW) for the welfare of the animals  
• Lack of funds means no animal welfare improvements planned  
• Insufficient regulation and monitoring of animal welfare by GRNSW  
• Lack of close regulation of GRNSW’s Code of Practice  
• Insufficient penalties awarded for breaching animal welfare standards  
• Ineffective re-homing program adopted by GRNSW  
• Greyhounds exported to countries with inadequate welfare regulations  
• Distinct lack of importance awarded to the welfare of the animals 
 
Regards, 
Suellen Entwisle 
 


